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Thank you Astor Services for Children & Families for inviting me into one of your Head Start classrooms in the City of 

Poughkeepsie for your "Read-In." Promoting early literacy is important to growing our children’s minds and it was wonderful to 

join this special group of children and dedicated staff. The more we do today for the education of our children, the better off our 

community will be tomorrow and for future generations.

https://www.facebook.com/astorservices.org

